
 

   

 

Intore Expeditions 
 Collaborating with others 

to rebuild a more vibrant 
Rwanda.  

Inzozi nziza 
Dreams come true  

 

Upcoming Events 2013 
 

January 10th  First graduation ceremony 

at Agahozo Shalom Youth 

Village     (ASYV)  

March 8th  6th Annual U.S – Africa 

Tourism Seminar – 

Washington DC. Africa 

Travel Association 

April 6th Beginning of memorial week 

for the 1994 Genocide 

against the Tutsi.  

July 22-31 Rwanda Insight tour 2013  

Fall 2013 (tba) WSHERC Voices for 

Humanity Luncheon. 

Seattle, WA. 

              

Intore Expeditions & Business Tours 

       Paul Karemera – Rwanda Director. PO Box 5512 Kigali Rwanda    +250 788 353736 

       Shelly Anne Rosen – 3970 Evanston Ave N. Seattle WA. 98103     +1 206 261 7954 

                       www.intoreexpeditions.com                    info@intorexpeditions.com 

For many November, is a time to reflect on the past year and to re-

energize and re-evaluate for the upcoming year.  We are excited to 

share with you some of our good news from this past year. 2012 was 

a dream come true for Intore Expeditions.  From the beginning, we 

dreamed of being a tour company that focused on our guests and 

collaborative work with Rwandan communities in order to make a 

difference.  We knew from the start it would take time to grow a new 

business, earn respect and credibility.  This year we had three events 

which confirmed our own growth: The Rwanda Insight tour, AYSV 

Field trip and New Coaster bus.  If you have other ideas for 

collaboration with Intore Expeditions we would love to speak with 

you about them, we are open to positive collaborations that will help 

to build a more vibrant and self-sustaining Rwanda.                        

November 2012 
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 Intore and AYSV take 18 members of environment club to Akagera                    

Shelly’s love of photography found a way to fulfill her dream of sharing Rwanda with others by creating a calendar of her photographs. 
The sales of the calendar, has been so successful that we were able to provide transportation for 18 students from Agahozo Shalom 
Youth Village to Akagera NP. We believe that getting Rwanda’s children into the National Parks will encourage new thoughts for 
conservation and leadership.  You can support our ongoing effort by purchasing a calendar on our website fundraising page.  Give a 
gift that gives more;  www.intoreexpeditions.com  

Quote from Environment Club President, Mutuyimana Joel. 

“…our trip was very important in our life.  As we are the members of the environment club, we increased our knowledge.  So personally I 
thank our little paradise of Agahozo-Shalom Youth Village because they help restore the life of Rwandan Youth.” 

 

Murakoze cyane -Thank you. As we prepare for 2013 we see there is a lot 

to look forward to.  We want to share our short list special “thank yous” to a few 
of the many that have helped us along the way – Our families and friends, Peter 
Stocker & Storytradingco.com, Ilana Kennedy- WSHERC, Mara Berde- ASYV, 
Olympic Embroidery, Pygmy Survival Alliance, Eric Bizimana, Christian 
Kayiteshonga, and Arthur Karuletwa.  Without you we would not be where we 

are today.                 Shelly & Paul               

www.intoreexpeditions.com 

Our new coaster bus 

This year Paul’s big dream came true. We were finally able to acquire a 29 passenger coaster bus.  This is one of the few of 
its kind in Rwanda. It is fully equipped with seatbelts, air-conditioning and a microphone for our guides.   This greatly 
helps to broaden our capacity of tourism beyond safari and gorilla trekking enthusiasts. We can now provide reliable 
transportation to the wide range of scholars, investors and volunteer workers that come to Rwanda.  We hope to be able 
to add another one soon.  

 
 

 

 
Calendar sale success 

Rwanda Insight Tour 2012 

Our collaboration with the Washington State Holocaust Education Resource Center 
has been another fantastic dream enhancer.  We were asked to design and lead a tour 
for educators to Rwanda to help enhance learning about genocide and reconciliation.  
The initial tour was so successful we have been asked to lead a second one in 2013. The 
new itinerary has been expanded from six to ten days.  Itinerary and registration are 
available on our website.  

“-the tour was much more than a visit of genocide memorials and museums.” J. Kay 


